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In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you may well be aware, we have had an 
increase in COVID cases in school recently.  With this 
in mind we have made the decision to continue with 
the current precautions in school.  To this end staff 
will continue to wear masks in communal areas until 
the February half-term. Parents and visitors entering 
the school building will also be asked to wear a 
mask.  We will review this at half-term and 
communicate any changes. 
  
We will also be holding off any mass gatherings in 
school (assemblies/parents' evenings) until after half-
term.  We hope to hold a face-to-face parents 
evening in mid-March.  As we move through into 
Spring, we envisage more whole school events being 
able to take place, both in school time as well as the 
PTFA events that the children enjoy so much.  As 
always, thank you for your incredible patience and 
support with this matter. 
 
Over the past two weeks we have said a temporary 
goodbye to Mrs Blackmore and Ms Massey as they go 
off on their maternity leave.  We can't wait to meet 
the new additions to the Our Lady's family. 
 
A warm welcome to Mrs Crystal Davies who has 
joined the school to work in the EYFS and pre-
School.  We wish her every success in her new role. 
 
Wishing you a safe and enjoyable weekend. 
 
 
Mr Meech 
Executive Headteacher 

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

 
As a school we have signed up 
to access the National on-line 
Safety software. 
 
They provide regular updates and access to short 
videos that will help you stay informed on the 
latest online safety news, quickly gain practical tips 
and advice, and access free online resources.  
Please can you register via the link below to allow 
you to start accessing these useful and important 
resources:   
 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/our-lady-s-
school  
 

Lost Property 
We have a number of PE Hoodies and School 
Jumpers that have been put into an ever growing 
pile in the school hall.  We have checked them all for 
names but unfortunately they  have not been put in 
them. 
 
If your child has lost a jumper recently then please 
come and see if one of them is your child’s. 
It is really helpful if all items of school uniform have 
name in them as it is much easier to pass them back 
to their owners. 
 

School Crossing Patrol 
Please be aware that there will be no school crossing 
patrol outside our side gates until further notice.  
Please take care when crossing this busy road. 
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